
 

 

 
In the United States District Court for the District of New Jersey 

Susan Doherty and Dwight Simonson v. The Hertz Corporation, American Traffic Solutions, Inc., and PlatePass LLC 
Case No. 1:10-CV-00359 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED CLASS ACTION SETTLEMENT 
YOUR LEGAL RIGHTS MAY BE AFFECTED BY THIS SETTLEMENT 

PLEASE READ THIS NOTICE CAREFULLY 

You received this card because you may have rented a Hertz vehicle between July 1, 2006 and March 31, 2010 and, during that 
rental, used the PlatePass electronic toll payment service and, thereafter, paid PlatePass service fees (f/k/a administrative fees).  
A proposed class action lawsuit by Plaintiffs Doherty and Simonson against The Hertz Corporation, American Traffic Solutions, 
Inc., and PlatePass LLC (collectively, “Defendants”) alleged, among other things, that Defendants failed to adequately disclose 
PlatePass service fees and certain toll-related charges associated with PlatePass use, breached the Hertz rental contract, and 
violated New Jersey consumer law.  There has been a proposed settlement of that lawsuit.  Defendants’ records show that you 
may be included in this proposed settlement and entitled to a cash refund.   

If you wish to receive a cash refund, you must file a claim using one of the following options no later than November 21, 2013.  
You will need the Claim Number that appears above your name on the reverse of this card when filing your claim. 

File online at www.HertzPlatePassSettlement.com; or 
File by mail. 

To file a claim, either complete a pre-populated claim form available at the website noted above and where the specific amount of 
your refund will be available for review or request a written Notice and Claim Form to be mailed to you by calling 1-866-561-8706.  
To read a more detailed description of the terms of the proposed settlement and to read the full Notice and the proposed 
settlement agreement, which more fully describes your rights, visit the website, www.HertzPlatePassSettlement.com. 

If the proposed settlement agreement is approved by the Court, any legal claim you may have against Defendants related to 
PlatePass charges will be released as described in the settlement agreement.  If you do not wish to be bound by the terms of the 
settlement agreement, you must exclude yourself.  Or, you may formally object to the settlement agreement.  Visit the settlement 
website — www.HertzPlatePassSettlement.com — for information on how to do so. 

HERTZ PLATEPASS SETTLEMENT 
C/O DAHL ADMINISTRATION  
PO BOX 3615 
MINNEAPOLIS MN 55403-0615 
 
Court-Ordered Legal Notice about Hertz-PlatePass®

Class Action Settlement 
Please read the back of this card carefully for information 
about your rights, your benefits and your options. 
If you have questions or need more information,  
or want a copy of the full Notice, please visit 
www.HertzPlatePassSettlement.com or call 1-866-561-8706. 
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